
 

 

From: Graham Crowley   
Sent: 09 October 2018 17:02 

To: Manston Airport 
Subject: Manston Airport 

 
Dear sirs, 
 

The projected use of Mansfield airport as a 24/7 cargo hub will have a disastrous 
effect on both the living conditions and fragile economy of Ramsgate and the 

surrounding area. It must not be allowed to proceed. 
 
Yours, G. S. Crowley 
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